
 
 

FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY begins on  
August 23rd for the 2021-22 school year.        

REMEMBER ALL YOUTH who are  returning 
or have already returned to school.   

 

  
 

Our LADIES’ AUXILIARY meetings for August 
and September have been moved to August 30th. 

 

 
 

Our next SPECIAL EVENT is the LADIES RETREAT.  We 
encourage all of our ladies (teens-up) to register NOW for 

the retreat scheduled for September 10th-11th. 
Registration forms are on the foyer table. 

***Fall door prizes are needed.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

HELP US fill the box in the foyer with 
 college supplies for Hannah Cahoon who 

leaves for Pensacola later this month.   
 

 

 

ADVISORY BOARD  
MEETING - Thursday, 

September 2nd at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HELP US CELEBRATE our 
80th Homecoming on  

October 2nd-3rd! 

 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHER 
3rd - 4th Grade Girls 

Jasmin Holler 
 

PREACHER OF THE WEEK 
Dexter Guin-Colorado Springs 

Woodman Road Church 
 

USHER OF THE WEEK 
Bobby Horton 

 

CHOIR MEMBER 
Michele Harrington 

 

SERVICE MEMBER 
Bradley Gibson 

 

HOME MISSIONARY  
Steve Cook 

Jewish Missions 

 

FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
Hemant Patel 

India 
 

MINISTRY 
Survival Kids Club 

 

STAFF MEMBER 
Michelle Ashby 

 

  SHUT-IN   
Jim Day 

163 Briarcliff Drive 
Kannapolis 

 

 

   Serving in the Nursery Tonight:  Melissa Marlowe/Wanda Artz 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK…    

Roy Nichols       David Cajiuat  Betty Smith 
Ron Perkins       Danny Love  Brett Stancil           
Tom Zahrndt       Betty Morrison       Amber Bailey 
Charlie Marshall      Carol Kitzmiller  Mike Stancil 
Margaret Long      Ginny Gantt   Tommy Tyner   
David Compton        Teresa Alexander  Glenn Coleman 
Cathy Beaver       Rudolph Outlaw  Hollie Craig 
Billy Cook       Pastor Tommy Wensil Roscoe Morgan 
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